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section 1 the following words and phrases as used in sections one to twenty eight
inclusive unless a different meaning is plainly required by the context shall have the
following meanings accumulated additional deductions the sum of the amount of the
additional deductions if any and the amount of regular interest thereon credited sec 32
22 criminal simulation a a person commits an offense if with intent to defraud or harm
another 1 he makes or alters an object in whole or in part so that it appears to have
value because of age antiquity rarity source or authorship that it does not have any
investment which is required to be valued at its market value under the provisions of
paragraph b of subdivision 1 of section twenty one shall be included in the assets of
the system on the date of any valuation thereof at its market value on such date as
determined in accordance with said provisions beginning july first nineteen hundred and
eighty eight the additional pension provided by the supplemental dependent allowance
shall be fixed at a rate of four hundred and fifty dollars for each eligible child if
the chapter is also available in rtf format you may go straight to the download area at
the bottom of the page to download and print the whole chapter rtf copy you may refer
to the faq page for further information on printing distribution of commissioned
officers on active duty in general officer and flag officer grades a for purposes of
the applicable limitation in section 526 a of this title on general and flag officers
on active duty no appointment of an officer on the active duty list may be made 1 any
peaceful purpose that is related to a medical therapeutic pharmaceutical agricultural
industrial or research activity 2 any purpose that is directly related to protection
against toxic chemicals or biological weapons and agents 3 any law enforcement purpose
including any purpose related to riot control on and after october 7 1970 no chemical
or biological warfare agent shall be disposed of within or outside the united states
unless such agent has been detoxified or made harmless to man and his environment
unless immediate disposal is clearly necessary in an emergency to safeguard human life
sec 32 001 purpose of chapter the purpose of this chapter is to enable the state to
provide medical assistance on behalf of needy individuals and to enable the state to
obtain all benefits for those persons authorized under the social security act or any
other federal act 1 acquiring for any source and providing by loan or grant any defense
article or defense service 2 assigning or detailing members of the armed forces of the
united states and other personnel of the department of defense to perform duties of a
noncombatant nature or guidance for this document contains chapter 32 of the medicare
claims processing manual which pertains to billing requirements for special services
download the guidance document final 22 u s code chapter 32 foreign assistance u s code
prev next subchapter i international development 2151 2296f subchapter ii military
assistance and sales 2301 2349bb 6 subchapter iii general and administrative provisions
2351 2429b subchapter iii a enterprise for the americas initiative a measure adopted or
maintained under paragraph 2 or 3 must a not be inconsistent with article 14 4 national
treatment article 14 5 most favored nation treatment article 15 3 national treatment
article 15 4 most favored nation treatment article 17 3 national treatment and article
management of funds section 23 1 the funds of the state employees and teachers
retirement systems shall be held in the prit fund the board of each such system shall
annually on or before may first file in the office of the commissioner on a form
prescribed by the commissioner a sworn statement of the financial condition of such for
purposes of this section the term reinstatement service shall mean a member s period of
full time employment after reinstatement in a retirement system under this section this
title has been made positive law by section 2 of act aug 10 1956 ch 1041 70a stat 596
which provided in part that title 32 of the united states code entitled national guard
is revised codified and enacted into law and may be cited as title 32 united states
code 7 as the policy contained in section 102 of title 32 united states code clearly
expresses the national guard continues its historic mission of providing units for the
first line defense of the united states and current missions throughout the world
access the official version of the code of alabama 1975 as adopted and incorporated by
the alabama legislature how many jews were estimated to have died in these death camps
and nazi massacres about 6 million study with quizlet and memorize flashcards
containing terms like aryans holocaust why were jews targeted and more title 32 of the
united states code outlines the role of the united states national guard in the united
states code it is one of two ways the national guard can be activated by the us federal
government
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general law part i title iv chapter 32 section 1 May 14 2024 section 1 the following
words and phrases as used in sections one to twenty eight inclusive unless a different
meaning is plainly required by the context shall have the following meanings
accumulated additional deductions the sum of the amount of the additional deductions if
any and the amount of regular interest thereon credited
penal code chapter 32 fraud texas constitution and statutes Apr 13 2024 sec 32 22
criminal simulation a a person commits an offense if with intent to defraud or harm
another 1 he makes or alters an object in whole or in part so that it appears to have
value because of age antiquity rarity source or authorship that it does not have
general law part i title iv chapter 32 section 22 Mar 12 2024 any investment which is
required to be valued at its market value under the provisions of paragraph b of
subdivision 1 of section twenty one shall be included in the assets of the system on
the date of any valuation thereof at its market value on such date as determined in
accordance with said provisions
general law part i title iv chapter 32 section 7 Feb 11 2024 beginning july first
nineteen hundred and eighty eight the additional pension provided by the supplemental
dependent allowance shall be fixed at a rate of four hundred and fifty dollars for each
eligible child
cap 32 companies winding up and miscellaneous provisions Jan 10 2024 if the chapter is
also available in rtf format you may go straight to the download area at the bottom of
the page to download and print the whole chapter rtf copy you may refer to the faq page
for further information on printing
chapter 32 officer strength and distribution in grade Dec 09 2023 distribution of
commissioned officers on active duty in general officer and flag officer grades a for
purposes of the applicable limitation in section 526 a of this title on general and
flag officers on active duty no appointment of an officer on the active duty list may
be made
50 u s code 1520a restrictions on use of human subjects Nov 08 2023 1 any peaceful
purpose that is related to a medical therapeutic pharmaceutical agricultural industrial
or research activity 2 any purpose that is directly related to protection against toxic
chemicals or biological weapons and agents 3 any law enforcement purpose including any
purpose related to riot control
50 usc ch 32 chemical and biological warfare program house Oct 07 2023 on and after
october 7 1970 no chemical or biological warfare agent shall be disposed of within or
outside the united states unless such agent has been detoxified or made harmless to man
and his environment unless immediate disposal is clearly necessary in an emergency to
safeguard human life
human resources code chapter 32 medical assistance program Sep 06 2023 sec 32 001
purpose of chapter the purpose of this chapter is to enable the state to provide
medical assistance on behalf of needy individuals and to enable the state to obtain all
benefits for those persons authorized under the social security act or any other
federal act
22 usc chapter 32 subchapter ii part ii military assistance Aug 05 2023 1 acquiring for
any source and providing by loan or grant any defense article or defense service 2
assigning or detailing members of the armed forces of the united states and other
personnel of the department of defense to perform duties of a noncombatant nature or
medicare claims processing manual chapter 32 billing Jul 04 2023 guidance for this
document contains chapter 32 of the medicare claims processing manual which pertains to
billing requirements for special services download the guidance document final
22 u s code chapter 32 lii legal information institute Jun 03 2023 22 u s code chapter
32 foreign assistance u s code prev next subchapter i international development 2151
2296f subchapter ii military assistance and sales 2301 2349bb 6 subchapter iii general
and administrative provisions 2351 2429b subchapter iii a enterprise for the americas
initiative
chapter 32 exceptions and general provisions section a May 02 2023 a measure adopted or
maintained under paragraph 2 or 3 must a not be inconsistent with article 14 4 national
treatment article 14 5 most favored nation treatment article 15 3 national treatment
article 15 4 most favored nation treatment article 17 3 national treatment and article
chapter 32 section 23 management of funds justia law Apr 01 2023 management of funds
section 23 1 the funds of the state employees and teachers retirement systems shall be
held in the prit fund the board of each such system shall annually on or before may
first file in the office of the commissioner on a form prescribed by the commissioner a
sworn statement of the financial condition of such
general law part i title iv chapter 32 section 105 Feb 28 2023 for purposes of this
section the term reinstatement service shall mean a member s period of full time
employment after reinstatement in a retirement system under this section
u s code title 32 u s code us law lii legal Jan 30 2023 this title has been made
positive law by section 2 of act aug 10 1956 ch 1041 70a stat 596 which provided in
part that title 32 of the united states code entitled national guard is revised
codified and enacted into law and may be cited as title 32 united states code
title 32 national guard house Dec 29 2022 7 as the policy contained in section 102 of
title 32 united states code clearly expresses the national guard continues its historic
mission of providing units for the first line defense of the united states and current
missions throughout the world
code of alabama alabama legislature Nov 27 2022 access the official version of the code
of alabama 1975 as adopted and incorporated by the alabama legislature
chapter 32 section 3 the holocaust flashcards quizlet Oct 27 2022 how many jews were
estimated to have died in these death camps and nazi massacres about 6 million study
with quizlet and memorize flashcards containing terms like aryans holocaust why were
jews targeted and more
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title 32 of the united states code wikipedia Sep 25 2022 title 32 of the united states
code outlines the role of the united states national guard in the united states code it
is one of two ways the national guard can be activated by the us federal government
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